
Dear Parents/Carers,

We are so pleased to see the children back and enthusiastic to learn following their Summer break ! If you have any questions, as always,
please come and speak to us.

Autumn 1 in Year 5

Our topic is: Vicious Vikings

English Maths Science History Spanish

This half term, we will be
studying Viking Boy by
Tony Bradman.  Whilst
studying this text, we will
be writing our own action
scenes, inspired by the plot
of Viking Boy.  During these
lessons, we will be focussing
on the following grammar;
short sentences vs long
sentences, powerful verbs
and paragraphing.

This half term the children
will be exploring decimal

fractions. They will be
looking at the composition
and calculation of tenths,

hundredths and
thousandths. Using a
number of concrete

resources to support and
consolidate their learning.

The children will learn to
compare and group
everyday materials and
demonstrate (through
investigation) that
dissolving, mixing and
changes of state are
reversible reactions. They
will also learn about
irreversible reactions and
how to conduct a fair test
and how this related to life
in Vikings times.

The children will learn all
about why and how the
Vikings carried out an

invasion in Britain, looking
at understanding and

identifying arguments  from
both sides involved.

They will look at famous
invasions and if the Vikings

were successful at every
raid.  They will also look at

why King Alfred was
dubbed Alfred the Great.

This term, children wil be
building on their knowledge
and understanding of the
Spanish curriculum.  In
particular, they will be
learning how to talk about
places in a town, directions,
adjectives and ordinal
numbers.

PE RE Music Computing PSHE

During Autumn 1, our PE
focus will be on invasion
games.  Throughout these
lessons, children will secure
their skills in: sending and
receiving; attacking and
defending: teamwork and
leadership.

The children will be
studying Jesus and his
teachings this half term,
looking specifically at
different messages, the
meanings and why they are
important.

During music lessons,
children will be learning a
range of sea shanties,
exploring: beat; rhythm;
chords; dot notation;
progression and snapshot.

Throughout Autumn 1, the
children will be exploring
independence,
responsibility and focussing
on keeping safe.  This will
also incorporate the
importance of rules and
what to do in an emergency.



How can I help my child at home?
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